CORRESPONDENCE

NATIVE PLANTS OF CHRISTCHURCH

A letter was received from Di Lucas, Lucas Associates, requesting Board funding
for the development of native planting guides for the Christchurch area. The
Board decided to delay making a decision on funding the native planting guides
and requested that Di Lucas present budgets of the total project to the January
2000 Board meeting.



